
Utah State Board of Education April 2025

Application for 
Appointment to the
Utah Professional Practices 
Advisory Commission

Responsibilities of Utah Professional Practices Advisory Commission (UPPAC) Members:

1. Attendance at a half-day meeting held monthly
2. Participation in licensure hearings, as needed, approximately six to eight per year

Commission members may be reimbursed for travel, meals and lodging in accordance with 
Board policy and rules. A member’s LEA may be reimbursed for the cost of substitutes required 
while the member is fulfilling Commission responsibilities.

Applicants agree to serve a three-year term, if chosen, and may apply for one additional three-
year term.

Applicant Name Phone

Home Address

Email Address

Completed applications and supporting materials should be emailed to Ben Rasmussen 
at ben.rasmussen@schools.utah.gov by May 31, 2025.

Make sure to include the following materials:
• This completed form
• A personal statement of interest

• A resume or C.V.
Applicants are encouraged to highlight experience with administrative procedures, 
professional affiliations, and specialized experience both inside and outside of the 
education profession.

Signatures

Applicant

Principal

Applicant’s Superintendent

If Applicant is the LEA Head, their Governing Board Chair
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